
METROPOLITAN ATLANTA RAPID TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
GLENN BUILDING/ ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 / AREA CODE 404 524-5711 

May 18 , 1967 

Mr . William A. Cunningham 
262 East 78t h St reet 
New York, N. Y. 

Dear Mr. Cunninghanu 

OFFICERS: 

Richard H. Rich , Chairman 

Roy A. Blount, Vice Chairman 

Glenn E. Bennett , Secretary 

Henry L. Stuart, General Manager 

Yours of May 8th t o Mayor Allen has been referred 
to me for consi derati on. 

We have under way now rapid tran it development in 
Atlanta that i s closi ng out t he pl anning s t age and starting 
the preliminary engineering. Ahead of us is the heavy- duty 
polit ical job of selli ng th project to the public so that 
public financing can be made available to us in sufficient 
measure to permit us to get into detail final design. For 
the immediate future I can offer you little encouragement 
becau ewe are keeping our t ff very small and putting mot 
of our resourc s into the hands of our consultants. After 
public fin ncing is received, we will be in a po ition to 
consider eriou ly people of your background becau e it will 
be neces ary to enlarge the administr tive, ngineering and 
public information t ffs . I do not foresee public financing 

t this l v l during the current y ar, and only with srna b­
ing succe can I v n predict it for next year . In th m n­
while, I am very glad to have your resum and will ke pit at 
th top of my file which has b en set up to how us the resources 
that may be avail ble when it is necess ry to nlarge our t ff. 
I a ur you that wh n the time comes w will giv serious 
consideration to your pplication. 

With bet wish s. 

llLS:J/ 
BC: Mayotll])llen, Jr . 

Sincer ely yours, 

H. L. Stuart, 
General Manager . 




